
Advertisers support our school – please support them 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Term 3, Week 8              

   Tuesday 10 September, 2019 
 

     

 
Kindergarten visit the Reptile Park 

 
 

P&C Association   School Canteen   Uniform Shop 
Meet every 2nd Tuesday of the month       8:45am – 12:00 noon.             Thursday 8:45am – 9:30am 

All parents welcome.            Volunteers welcome.                  Thursday 2:30pm – 3:15pm 
 

Sydney Ave, Umina Beach NSW 2257 
Phone (02) 4341 1630    Fax (02) 4344 3916 

Email: umina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    Website:  www.umina-schools.nsw.edu.au 
Office hours:  8:30am – 3:30pm 

Report any suspicious behaviour toll free to School Security 1300 482737 
 
 
 
 

mailto:umina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.umina-schools.nsw.edu.au/
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DIARY DATES 
                        TERM 3, 2019 

Wed 11 Sept Year 6 Science Show 
Year 1 Rumbalara excursion (1P & 1H) 

Thurs 12 Sept Stage 2 Woolworths Cricket Blast Gala Day 
Years 5 & 6 Public Speaking 
ICAS Spelling 

Fri 16 Sept Public Speaking – whole school finals 

Tue 17 Sept ICAS English 

Thurs 19 Sept Kindergarten farm visit at BWSC Umina Campus 
ICAS Maths 

Wed 25 Sept Year 4 World of Maths incursion 

Thu 26 Sept Year 4 World of Maths incursion 

Sat 9 Nov P&C Photo Shoot Fundraiser 
 

From the Deputy Principal… 

 

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY 
Many thanks to those parents and carers who have completed the Tell Them From Me Survey over 
the last week.  A reminder that you still have a chance to voice your say and give your ideas and 
perceptions on things that are happening in our school.  The information collected anonymously will 
be used in the future planning and decision making in our school. 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENT 2020 
We have been conducting our Early Birds interviews with the Kindergarten students for 2020 and it 
has been wonderful to meet the bright and colourful characters that we will be welcoming into our 
school next year.  Just a reminder that if you have a child, family relative, neighbour, etc… who 
needs to be enrolled for Kindergarten 2020 then you need to do that as soon as possible as our 
Early Birds School Visits will be beginning at the start of next term.   It is essential that all children 
have their enrolment applications to the office before the end of term.   
Please note -  changes to the Department Enrolment Policy may not allow siblings living outside of 
Umina Beach PS zone to be enrolled from Term 4. 
 

CRICKET GALA DAY 
On the back of Australia’s Ashes victory, it was great to see our Stage 3 students taking part in the 
Cricket Gala Day last Thursday at Umina Oval. The students represented our school well and 
performed with good sportsmanship. Our Stage 2 students will be participating in their Cricket Gala 
Day this Thursday. 
 

EXCURSIONS 
Our students have been involved in many excursions over the past week or so and there are many 
coming up before the end of term. Some of these excursions include: Kindy Reptile Park, Year 1 
Rumbalara Environmental Excursion, Year 6 Canberra Camp, Year 5 Great Aussie Bush Camp and 
Kindy Farm Visit just to name a few.  Many thanks to the organisational efforts of the teachers who 
work tirelessly to make these opportunities available to our students. 
Have a great week! 

Chad Tsakissiris -Deputy Principal 
 

ART EXHIBITION  
We are holding a student art exhibition on Wednesday 25 and Thursday 26 September in the school 
hall.  Every student will have one piece displayed in the exhibition.  We will be open for you and your 
family to visit from 8:30am – 9:15am and 3:15pm – 4:30pm on both days.  A gold coin donation is 
required at the door and all artwork will be sent home with your child later in the year.   
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REPTILE PARK  
What an amazing first excursion our Kindergarten students had last Wednesday! 120 students, along 
with their teachers and helpers, boarded 3 buses; first stop Bulgandry. Bulgandry is in the Brisbane 
Water National Park and is a special landscape, rich in ancient Aboriginal rock art of the Guringai 
people. The engravings there are more than 200 years old with many perhaps ten times that age. 
 
From there, we travelled to the Australian Reptile Park. We wandered around in small groups and 
saw dingos, spiders, snakes, koalas, kangaroos, birds, crocodiles and much more. We were lucky 
enough to enjoy an animal show where we learnt about and touched a tawny frog-mouth, blue tongue 
and shingle back lizards, a koala and a HUGE python!  
 

It was a big day with lots of opportunities for exploring and some playtime at the park.  Our sincerest 
thanks go to the helpers who came along on the day and also to our Kindergarten families who made 
sure the students were on time and prepared for their adventure.  Congratulations to all the students 
on their excellent behaviour.  Finally, a big thank you to all of the Kindergarten teachers for making 
this a wonderful experience for our students. 

Mrs Cameron  - Organising Teacher 
 

YEAR 6 SCIENCE SHOW 
Year 6 will participate in the Fizzics Education Science Show on Wednesday morning. The show will 
complement our current science unit. The school is covering the cost of this event so there is no 
charge for students. I am sure they will enjoy the show, have fun and learn a lot! 

Mr Jackson 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Our P&C will be holding a fundraiser for the school on Saturday 9 November.  The Family Photo 
Shoot will be held on school grounds – all family members (including the fur babies!) are welcome 
to come along and make memories.  Great Christmas gift idea.  All photos will be back to you way 
before Christmas.  More information to come in the following weeks. 

 
 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.pinimg.com%2Foriginals%2F0d%2F8c%2F12%2F0d8c122e825192ebaa1f9fadd1854bbe.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F863424559781971767%2F&docid=DaNPTc-RyOREmM&tbnid=RZKpIkGqT4PjmM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiy9_n9jcXkAhWVdn0KHeF2CwIQMwigASgUMBQ..i&w=626&h=626&safe=strict&bih=1082&biw=1920&q=camera%20drawing&ved=0ahUKEwiy9_n9jcXkAhWVdn0KHeF2CwIQMwigASgUMBQ&iact=mrc&uact=8
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TELL THEM FROM ME 

We are coordinating the ‘Tell them From Me’ Survey again this term. This survey is completed by 
students, staff and parents/carers. The information that this survey gives us provides excellent data 
to inform future decision making and gives us a snapshot of how we are doing at school and what 
we can do to make our school even better. More details are located later in this newsletter. 
Have a great week, 

Chad Tsakissiris  - Deputy Principal 
 

KINDERGARTEN 2020 
We are currently taking enrolments for Kindergarten 2020. If you have a child starting at Umina 
Beach Public School next year, please call into our office and collect an enrolment pack.  
Our Early Birds Transition Program begins on Wednesday 16 October (Week 1, Term 4) and 
continues for the following 3 weeks – Wed 23 Oct, Wed 30 Oct and Wed 6 November. There will be 
a morning group from 9:30-11:00am and an afternoon group from 12:30-2:00pm. We are really 
looking forward to meeting our new Kindergarten students.  
We are also holding Kindergarten student interviews. These interviews are a 10 minute meeting 
with a member of the staff in relation to your child beginning school. The meeting will be attended by 
parents/carers, a staff member and the child.  
The aim of the meeting is for us to get to know your child a little better before starting the Early Birds 
orientation program by addressing some of the following questions: 

 Personal interests 

 What motivates your child 

 Friendship networks 

 Socialisation skills 

 Medical needs 

 Learning needs 

 Preschool experience 
To make an appointment please go to the following website and register yourself and select the 
timeslot that best suits your family calendar. 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code=dzrt7 
Interviews will be conducted on the following dates (timeslots vary): 

 Wednesday 11 September 

Liza Moulton – Relieving ES1 Assistant Principal   
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a healthy happy week. 

Deb Elliott – Canteen Supervisor 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wed 11 Sept Sue P 

Thu 12 Sept Jodie D, David A 

Fri 13 Sept Stephanie W, Ana M  HELP NEEDED 

Mon 16 Sept Eileen D, Zoe B  

Tue 17 Sept Heather M 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code=dzrt7
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       Tell Them From Me Survey – 2019 
Student Survey Information  

The Tell Them From Me student survey (Term 3, 2019) 
We are delighted that this term, our school, like many other public schools in the state, will participate in a 
Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them From Me student feedback survey. The survey measures 
factors that are known to affect academic achievement and other student outcomes. The focus of the NSW-
wide survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices.  
You may remember that our students also participated in a Tell Them From Me student survey in Term 1 this 
year. Asking students to complete the survey twice in one year allows us to identify trends in student 
responses as well as track engagement and motivation across the school year. 
The survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide us with valuable and quick feedback on what 
they think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the different ways that teachers interact 
with them. More than 6,300 schools in Australia and around the world have used Tell Them From Me to 
survey 5.4 million students. Capturing the voices of our students will help improve how we do things at our 
school.  
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 
I want to assure you that the survey is confidential. The survey is conducted online and will typically take less 
than 30 minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between 26 August and 25 October. 
Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. 
A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about the survey is being sent home with students. If you do 
not want your child or children to participate, please return the form to school by Friday 6 September. Copies 
of the form and FAQs are available from: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents. 

Parent Survey Information  
This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell 
Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The survey 
asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and 
engagement. 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and 
practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable 
feedback will help our school make practical improvements.   
The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The survey will 
typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey will be 
conducted between 26 August and 25 October. Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, 
your responses are very much appreciated.  
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au. To access the survey for 
our school go to: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/uminabeachps 

The survey is available in 23 languages. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/
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SCHOOL HOLIDAY TENNIS CAMP NOTICE  
Where:  UMINA TENNIS, Umina 

1st WEEK OF THE HOLIDAYS 
When:  Monday 30th Sept -  Friday 4th Oct 

Time:   9am-3pm  
Cost: Wk $80, ½ Day Wk $50, Full Day $25, ½ Day $15 

BEFORE & AFTER CAMP CARE NOW AVAILABLE 7AM-6PM $150 wk. 
Included:Racquets, Sausage Sizzle Thursday, Prizes Friday 

The camp will be predominately tennis with other activities such as soccer,  
cricket, basketball etc to keep the children occupied.  The camps are held  

wet or fine with indoor activities provided.  No booking needed just turn up on the day.  Lunch orders available. 
0410 828 278. 

 

                  ETTYMALONG CREEK LANDCARE           

Do you love our local bushland, creeks and wildlife? 

Ettymalong Creek Landcare has been carrying out bushcare work to restore and protect the 

native vegetation and habitat of Umina since 1994. We work on the bushland area along 

Ettymalong billabong next to Umina oval. 

If you would like to know more about the native bushland of this area or would like to join us 

at our monthly work days on the third Sunday of each month 8am – 11am,  get in touch at 

ettymalonglc@internode.on.net or visit our web site at:   

http://www.landcare.nsw.gov.au/groups/ettymalong-creek-landcare.   

                                      Think Globally Act Locally 
 

 

mailto:ettymalonglc@internode.on.net
http://www.landcare.nsw.gov.au/groups/ettymalong-creek-landcare
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GIFTED AND TALENTED INFORMATION 
Mind Camp’s Gifted & Talented weekend enrichment program is open to students in Years 1 – 6.  
The camp offers students opportunities to experience courses that stimulate higher order thinking 
skills and problem solving skills across a wide range of topics. 
The flyer above provides the website to visit should you be interested in enrolling your child.  Please 
note that the camp is not associated with our school and it is a parent responsibility to enrol and 
follow-up any camp requirements. 
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FREE FAMILY MOVIE NIGHTS IN THE PARK 
Pack you picnic blankets and supper snacks for a FREE family movie night in the park.  Arrive from 
5:30pm screenings will start at nightfall.  Dress up as your favourite character from the films for a 
chance to win a gift voucher from Jasmine Greens.  Gold coin donations are welcomed to help fund 
future events.  Jasmine Greens Park kiosk will be open selling food and drinks.   
In the event of bad weather, the screening will be put back to the following month.  Follow event 
updates on the Jasmine Greens Park Kiosk Facebook page @parkkiosk. 
 

                                 
 

           Saturday Oct 12 
 

                                                                           
 

          Saturday Nov 2       Saturday Dec 7 
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ADVERTISE WITH US 

 

 

 

http://www.wiseberry.com.au/peninsula/team/member/Troy-Howe/2199575
http://www.dancinality.com.au

